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Rachel Tibbetts

From: Julie Trinder <Julie.Trinder@bicester.gov.uk>

Sent: 18 July 2023 09:20

To: Planning

Subject: Additional Notes from Bicester Town Council

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open a•achments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Planning

Please see below additional comments from Bicester Town Council regarding the following planning 
applications:

23/01493/REM
Proposed Himley Village, Middleton Stoney Road
RESOLVED that Bicester Town Council welcome the 37 Affordable housing provision however have 
concerns about traffic along the Middleton Stoney access roads with the 500 initial builds and the 1000+ 
vehicle journeys per day without the Realigned Howes Lane being in place. 

23/01559/F
Thames Valley Police Authority, Howes Lane
RESOLVED that Bicester Town Council has no objection to this planning application the Grasscrete car 
parking and no objection to the 3 year plan, however, Bicester Town Council does have concerns 
regarding the consideration and provision of access to the realigned Howes Lane from the rear for the 
marked and unmarked vehicles requiring swift access to the major link roads.

With kind regards

Julie Trinder
Administration Officer (Civic & Democratic) 
Bicester Town Council
The Garth Launton Road Bicester Oxon OX26 6PS
Telephone 01869 252915 
www.bicester.gov.uk | enquiries@bicester.gov.uk

For details of how your data will be used, please see the 
Bicester Town Council General Privacy No•ce

Please note my working hours are Monday – Wednesday 9am - 5pm


